## BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB-NEWSLETTER NOV./DECEMBER 2015





A happy group of BCCC members at our Break-up lunch.

Summarizing Camera Club activities for 2015 indicates the progress made by all members. We have had some successful fun trips to local beauty spots and intensive learning sessions at our home base – The Goods Shed. It has been a lot of fun, so let us do it all again next year.

B ass Coast Camera Club is a programme of the Bass Coast Artists' Society, Goods Shed, Wonthaggi



Keith, from the Cinema gave up some of his valuable time to open The Photo Exhibition for us.

The display of Photographs at the Goods Shed looked amazing. It highlighted the versatility of the work achieved by members. Keith Stevens opened the Exhibition for us and kept us enthralled with tales of his lifetime involvement in Cinema photography. Thank you to Keith & to all members taking part in our successful Exhibition.

Contact Hazel Zander 5672 5300 email <a href="mailto:hazelz@dcsi.net.au">hazelz@dcsi.net.au</a> or Liz Glynn Ph. 5672 2944 or Bob Tyler <a href="mailto:rdtyler@yahoo.com">rdtyler@yahoo.com</a>

## HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR